
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT 
 
 

We confirm that re-certification audit was successfully carried out according to standard 

SMETA 

in the company 

 

AROCO, spol. s r.o. 

Spojovací 31, 190 00 Prague 9 

Czech Republic 

 
on 21st - 22th April 2021 

 
 
 
 

  

 

In Prague, 14th May 2021 
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